
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

March 13, 2008 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:05-----Meeting was called to order by Marlow Anderson (president) ---all members 

introduced themselves---there were 41 persons present---the minutes from February were  

read by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes were approved and accepted as read---a 

Financial report was given by Charles Vincell (treasurer) 

 

7:15-----Old Business---on February 21, 2008 at the Black Diamond city counsel meeting 

three of our club members (Marlow Anderson, Dick Weaver and Ted Moser) discussed the 

possibility of flying float planes at the newly established regional park---a permit to fly  

float planes on Lake Washington has been paid for---a swap meet is planned for sometime 

in June at the Cedar Grange #534 building in Maple Valley---the Boeing Hawks are seeking 

permission to store tables and a small building at the field---a membership certificate and 

commerative plaque have been prepared and are ready to award to Dean Voelker 

 

7:30-----New Business---the following club members were nominated and elected to the 

following positions; Marlow Anderson (president), Dick Weaver (vice-president), Charles 

Vincell (treasurer), Robert Burks (secretary) ---at the field an electric charging station is 

being constructed by Charles Bailey---four large batteries have been donated for the charging  

station by Ron Parkinson---there will be float fly-in (sponsored by the Flaming Geyser Flyers 

Club) April 5, 2008 at Maytown Lake 

 

8:00-----General Discussion---three motions were brought before the members for action; a 

motion to eliminate the use of all glow engines on Sundays was accepted----a motion to  

research information (including current AMA guidelines) regarding decibel levels as they 

relate to electric motors and prop was accepted---a motion to allow Mr.T.J. Davis and Marlow 

Anderson to extend the flying hours at the field as they mutually agree 

 

8:25-----Meeting Was Adjourned 

 

 


